1250 KILOCYCLES—5000 WATTS

OWNED BY PORT ARTHUR COLLESGE

ot

August 23, 1954

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mpr. Nittler:

This will verify your report on reception of Station KPAC on
Saturday, August 21, 1954 from 12:05 am to 12:25 am CST.

Thanks.
Cordially
PORT ARTHUR COLLEGE

ey

Marjorie R. Vickers
MRV :mr General Manager KPAC



